
Town of Eustis  

Selectmen’s Meeting 

November 16, 2021 

Present: Steve St. Jean, Amanda Brochu, Brandi Farnsworth, Jed Whiting 

Attending: Peter Farnsworth, Tony Lojas, Tina O’Donnell, Rachel Williams 

Steve opened the meeting welcomed those in attendance.  

The Selectmen signed the renewal liquor license application for Backstrap. 

Looking like the well for the Transfer Station will be put off until the spring. 

Tony will get some quotes for the groundwork and the 8x8 well house.  

The Eustis Selectmen want Coplin Plantation to Reach out to the residents 

and have a public hearing about what Coplin wants to do. See if they are for 

de-organizing, try to merge with Eustis, or stay the same. Until Coplin 

Plantation decides that they as a whole want to merge with Eustis, The Eustis 

Selectboard is stepping back until further word from Coplin. Rachel will 

send Danny a letter.  

Sprague was awarded The Ed MacDonald Safety Enhancement grant. He 

submitted a request to the selectmen to approve the purchase of a Scuba Fill 

Station. Steve made a motion to accept the Fore Tech quote for $5,000.00 for 

the Scuba Fill Station. Jed 2nd, Steve, Amanda, Brandi, & Jed in favor. 

As of November 12, 2021, the town has acquired 5 Properties due to unpaid 

property taxes. One of them Rachel reached out to on Facebook, they have 

other properties they pay for, so this must be a mistake. 2 of them are now 

town owned for a year. It’s time to act. Rachel will check with MMA about 

Deeds on tax acquired properties, and if there is recapture form Maine Care 

of a tax acquired property. This will be discussed again at the next meeting.  



Steve is having a phone conference with Joel Smiley, Jason, Jack Conway, 

Sarah, Jed, and Peter about a possible project in Eustis on Monday. He will 

let the board know more next meeting.  

Steve made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Jed 2nd Steve, Amanda, Jed & 

Brandi in favor.  

All Town and water Department warrants signed. 

This meeting was recorded. 

 

 


